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POST HEARINGS NOTE 3 – Question from Dr A Murdoch and Inspector response 

 
Dr Angus Murdoch 

Thank you for your email of today’s date which included the Inspector’s post 

Hearing Note. 

In that Note the Council is afforded a further opportunity to submit additional 

written evidence on Matter 14. At the Hearing I raised concerns about the 

fairness of the procedure if the Council was afforded a further opportunity to 

present additional written evidence when the other participants were not 

afforded the same opportunity and had been restricted to just 2000 words. You 

will note that both the National Federation of Gypsy Liaison Groups and Ruston 

Planning also objected on these grounds. If the Council is to be given a further 

21 days to submit additional evidence, then I would request that once that 

evidence has been received, a similar opportunity to comment on that evidence 

is given to us as well please.  

 

Inspector 

The Inspector fully appreciates the points you make and will give the opportunity 

to comment on the Council's submissions.  

 

Obo Paul Griffiths 
INSPECTOR 

15/02/18 
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